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Two Cahill Partners Shortlisted for the Women in 
Business Law Awards Americas 2022

Date:  04/20/22

Partners Helene R. Banks and Tammy Roy have been named as finalists for the Women in Business Law (WIBL) 
Awards Americas 2022. Helene, chair of Cahill’s M&A and Corporate Advisory practice group, has been nominated 
for Corporate Governance Lawyer of the Year; Tammy has been nominated for Financial Regulation Lawyer of the 
Year.

The WIBL awards recognize the leading women lawyers in the Americas and celebrate the law firms with impressive 
initiatives to promote diversity and women in the legal industry. The practitioners represented on the shortlist come 
from a spectrum of practice areas, jurisdictions and sectors. International firms and national practices provide a 
snapshot of the most advanced teams working in the legal profession. The winners will be announced at a live gala 
on June 9, 2022. For more information on the awards and to see the full shortlist, please click here.
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